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REMEMBER ... CALL 811 BEFORE YOU DIG

Superior Water Light & Power cares about the safety of you and your 
family. With the arrival of spring, SWL&P wants to remind customers 
who are planning to dig in the yard, begin a construction project or 
engage in any other earth-moving activity, to call Wisconsin’s Diggers 
Hotline at 811. 

By calling 811, residents can have underground utility lines in the work 
area located and identified at no cost to you. It’s a simple call that can 
help avoid unintended consequences such as injury to you or your 
family, damage to your property, utility service outages and costly 
repairs associated with damaged lines.
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